      The News From Seminole Heights United Methodist Pre-School

           May 2025           6111 Central Ave.; Tampa, FL 33604                 (813) 232-8231


TEACHER/STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK…
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May 5-9 has been designated as a special week to recognize those individuals who provide early care and education to our children. Thank you for helping us celebrate this week by letting your child(ren)’s teachers know how appreciated they really are for all their hard work. Thank you to all our families who have volunteered to do so many special things this week. Parents can sign up for a Breakfast Cart on Monday. Thank you notes and plants on Tuesday and lunch provided by Amy Miller. On Wednesday families are providing a dessert bar, ice cream and parents are bringing sweets. On Thursday lunch will be provided by Pastor Tiffania and the church and the week ends with the office staff providing lunch and our breakroom is being stocked with goodies.  We have the most awesome parents at SHUMPS! 
EASTER HAT PARADE…

A huge thank you to creative teachers and students for making our second Easter Hat Parade a fantastic success. Also, hugs for all the parents and grandparents who came out and cheered our children on during their parade. 
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NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER WALK…Thursday, May 1std… We encourage you to spend a few minutes praying and reflecting today. Start by giving thanks to God. All too often we forget to say thanks to God for what He has provided for us. You could start by expressing your thanks for living in a country that values and protects religious freedom. Think about what is going good in your life, your community and the world. As you pray, let God know you appreciate all He has provided. Then, consider how things are today. What is not going so well in your life? Do others around you need your prayers? There is always something in the world that we can pray for... peace, an end to this disease. There never seems to be a shortage of things to pray for. There is no established amount of time to spend in prayer today. Spend whatever amount of time you can, whatever amount of time you need.
MUFFINS WITH MOM!... Join us on May 9 from 7-9:30 am for a special time to honor Mom and Grandma. 
MOTHER’S DAY…

On May 11 we celebrate Mother’s Day. Happy Mother’s Day!
PARENT CONFERENCE NIGHT…On May 15 from 5:30 – 8:00 p.m. we will be having our 2nd parent conference night. Please check with your teachers to sign up for a time to speak to them about your child’s progress. This is for all parents – infants to school age.  
SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS…
Order forms are due May 15th. Make checks payable to Scholastic, Inc. or go online to order.
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VOLUNTARY PRE-K GRADUATION …

Please mark your calendars for Friday, May 23rd 7:00 – 8:00 p.m. follow by a reception in Allen Hall.  That’s the date and time of our Voluntary Pre-Kindergarten graduation. Ms. Amanda, Ms. Saily and Ms. Alessandra have been preparing the students for the program. VPK families, by May 5th, please send in pictures you may have of your child, including infant pictures, pictures with family and/or their activities for a special slide show. Parents, you must RSVP the number and names of family who will be attending graduation asap. Let us know how many will be here that night to know how much food to prepare for the reception.  If you are a VPK parent the sign up to donate food (finger foods, meatballs, fruit, veggies, etc) will be in your child room by May 5th. 

SCHOOL IS CLOSED…
SHUMPS will be closed Monday, May 26th in observance of Memorial Day. 

SUMMER CAMP FOR ELEMENTARY CHILDREN…

The last day of Public School for our afterschoolers is Friday, May 30th.  It is also half day. If you haven’t registered ($100) for our Summer Camp, now is the time. This is for children completing kindergarten through fifth grade. Registration open to the  public. 
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POSITIVE BEHAVIOR SUPPORT…
Fostering Compassion in Your Child
1. Modeling compassion is very important! When a friend or loved one is upset, show compassion by talking about the problem or offering your help.
2. Use real-life examples! If your child hurts someone’s feelings, make sure to point this out by saying something like, “Look how sad they look! You should only say nice things to others.”
3. Bringing a pet into the home will not only teach responsibility for other living things, but also unconditional love. These values will help your child develop compassion for their pets and others!
4. Be encouraging your child to perform kind acts like helping a sibling clean up their toys, they will become more aware of the needs of others. 
These tips are brought to you from the  Children’s Movement of Florida
Midweek Meditation Every Wednesday @4
Free Community Dinner Every Wednesday​
@ 5:30 pm… 
Free Dinner and Messy Church
May 21 @ 5:30 p.m. …
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On Sunday, SPRC Chair Diane Chadwick shared that Pastor Tiffania will be moving this summer, and Rev. Nicki Taylor will be starting as our pastor on July 1. We give thanks for Pastor Tiffania's 7 years of faithful ministry with us, and we are excited to welcome Pastor Nicki to the neighborhood!

There will be a farewell reception for Pastor Tiffania in June, and we will look forward to welcoming Pastor Nicki in July.
Keep reading for some more from Pastor Nicki!  
 I am an Elder in Full Connection from the Florida Conference, returning after serving an interim appointment in the Indiana Conference.  I have served the people of Main Street United Methodist in Boonville, Indiana, just outside of Evansville, for a year (2024-2025). I am a graduate of Asbury Theological Seminary's Florida campus.  I am originally from Kentucky but lived in Florida from 2015-2024.  During that time, I served on staff at Hyde Park United Methodist (2015-2020), Pastor at United Methodist Temple in Lakeland (2020-2021) and Associate Pastor at First UMC Lakeland (2021-2024). I am married to Travis, who has returned to the University of South Florida as an academic advisor.  He had previously been with them for almost 6 years (2018-2024).  We met in college and married in 2014.  We have one son, Wyatt, who is 5 years old and will be entering kindergarten this fall.  We also have two dogs.
 I am passionate about partnering with churches and their people so they can follow God's call to serve their communities.  I am ecstatic to see how Seminole Heights is already so connected with its community and look forward to continuing those ministries.  I love preaching and have experience supporting church administration and supervising staff.  In my most recent interim pastorate, I shepherded a church through a budget deficit toward greater financial stability, without sacrificing mission and ministry.
For fun, I love baking, running, long walks with my family, yoga and theme parks.  I also love spending time with my family and friends.  We are very excited to join you soon and call the Seminole Heights neighborhood our home!
Looking ahead…
May 5-9-Teacher Appreciation Week

May 9 @ 7-9:30 am-Muffins with Mom

May 15 @5:30-8 pm-Parent Conference Night

May 23 @ 7:00 pm-VPK Graduation
June 2-Summer Camp starts

June 5-SHUMPS closes @ 5
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
TO YOU …

Charlotte H.  – May 2
Justin S.- May 5
Macario – May 5
George – May 5

Celia D. -May 5

Ella B. –  May 9
Arden C. -   May 15
Emilia T. -May 17

Mrs. Rachel – May 18

Liam R. - May 18

Genevieve – May 20

Magnolia M. -May 27

Kate B.  – May 28

Maximillian M. -May 30

Nathan W. – May 30

Ms. Alessandra – May 30

Ethan E. – May 31
Mrs. Yesenia – May 31
